
 
 
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Newsletter  
 

Friday 25th November 2022 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Last Friday the school came together to celebrate Black Culture in a festival of food. Eating and 
celebrating together as a community is always life-affirming and it was a joyously delicious 
experience. Our new chef, Joanne Elsenait and her team showcased their talents, and staff and 
pupils were grateful. 
 
Please check your Parentmail account for letters regarding Parental Workshops on dealing with 
challenging behaviour at home. There is an online workshop on Tuesday next week run by our Lead 
Behaviour Mentor, Steve Reid and a face to face session in school on Wednesday from 4 to 5pm 
run by Kendall Jones, one of our Learning Mentors. Hopefully, you can network with other parents 
and carers to share experiences and learn new positive strategies and solutions. 
 
The admin team are contacting parents and carers to find out whether you want an in-person 
meeting or a Teams slot online for Parents' Evening on Wednesday 30th November. School will 
start later on Thursday 1st December at 10am to compensate for the late evening on Wednesday. 
 
Have a great weekend! 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Alan Campbell 
Head Teacher 
 

 

Achievements Of The Week 
 

Attendance Awards W/C 14/11/2022 
 

Well done to Akala & Nightingale Class who 
achieved a perfect 100% attendance! 

 

In second place is Wiltshire Class with 96%.and 
very close behind in third place this week is 

Seacole Class with 95%: 
 

Congratulations to everyone and good luck for 
next time! May the best class win! 

 
 
 

Dates for your Diary: 
 
29th&30th Nov:  Parental Workshops 
30th Nov: Whole School Parents Evening 
1st Dec: School starts at 10am for students 
2nd Dec: International Day of Disabled  
 Persons & Leavers 
6th Dec: Talent Show 
9th Dec: Winter Fayre 
14th Dec: Christmas Lunch & Christmas 

Jumper Day 
15th Dec: Christmas Concert 
16th Dec: Last Day Of Term – School will 

close at 1pm 
3rd Jan: INSET DAY 

4th Jan: Students return to school 

Contact us:  
Cambridge School, 61 Bryony Road, London W12 0SP, Tel – 0208 735 0980. Email admin@cambridge.lbhf.sch.uk 

 
 

mailto:admin@cambridge.lbhf.sch.uk

